
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  April 18, 2018    RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM: Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
 
SUBJECT: Bridge & Culvert Maintenance - Tree Clearing 
 
 
As part of the City’s bridge and culvert maintenance initiatives, tree and brush 
removals at select bridge and culvert locations across the City are scheduled 
to take place in the coming months. 

The affected bridge and culvert locations are as follows:  

a) Old Lakeshore Road over Cow Creek Bridge; 
b) Michigan Line over Pulse Creek Drain Culvert (at Brigden Road); 
c) Marshall Road over Upper Perch Creek Culvert; 
d) Howard Watson Nature Trail Bridge over Cow Creek (at Lakeshore 

Road); 
e) Scott Road over Talfourd Creek Bridge; 
f) Jackson Road over Telfer Diversion Channel Bridge; 
g) Blackwell Sideroad over Wawanosh Drain Bridge; 
h) Michigan Line over Wawanosh Drain Bridge; 
i) Michigan Line over Telfer Diversion Channel Bridge; and 
j) Michigan Line over Cow Creek Bridge. 

Please be aware of slowed traffic and respect all signage for the safety of 
workers and other drivers. 

The City apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks you for your 
cooperation. 
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For further information contact:  
Lydia Fisher, Municipal Engineering Specialist 
lydia.sarnia@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3274 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
Katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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